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Headteacher's Welcome 

 

It was great to see so many parents and carers at the Parents' Evenings we have held on the 

school site for the last two Mondays. We look forward to seeing the parents and carers of 

those students at our Whitaker Road site next Monday. This is always a productive time to 

pass on information and share learning; our staff always enjoy meeting you all and gaining 

even more knowledge about your young person. We aim to communicate with parents as 

much as possible, as we work towards our shared goal of doing the very best we can for each 

and every student. 

  

There's no slowing down next week. A big thank you to the PSHE staff team who have 

organised the World Mental Health Day next Friday; we look forward to seeing lots of yellow 

being worn by staff and students, which should be nice and cheerful! Theme days are a great 

opportunity for our students to mix and try new experiences-next week the School of 

Kindness workshop has been booked for everyone to access, which we are all looking forward 

to. 



  

Have a restful weekend 

David Braybrooke - Headteacher 

Hello Yellow: World Mental Health Day Friday 10 October 

 

Join us in supporting 'Hello Yellow' with Young Minds for World Mental Health Day next Friday 

10th October by wearing something yellow! 

Take part with thousands of schools, communities and workplaces by wearing yellow next 

Friday, to show young people that they’re not alone with their mental health. 

Participation and donations are entirely voluntary. If you would like to make a donation you can 

do so by going to the Young Minds website or following the link below; 

 

Make a donation | Young Minds 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=481651c24046ec512396aba00f67b76b4eae4640567648c84a6fcfe36e9e052cJmltdHM9MTc1OTE5MDQwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=25a26c41-5e71-6a9f-252b-794f5f416bb5&psq=Young+minds+are+doing+a+'Hello+Yellow'+&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91bmdtaW5kcy5vcmcudWsvc3VwcG9ydC11cy9mdW5kcmFpc2luZy9oZWxsb3llbGxvdy8
https://shop.youngminds.org.uk/shop/checkout/make-a-donation


Horizons Open Evening 

 

Flu Vaccination: 8th October 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link 

to complete an online consent form. If you would like to decline, please complete a no consent 

form on the attached link. 

  

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/660f3a52 

  

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on the 08/10/2025 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/660f3a52


KS3 

This week in KS3 Barra class have had the exciting opportunity to learn about the five senses we 

use within our daily lives (those senses being sight, smell, hearing, touch, and taste)! We have 

been using one of our senses as a way of reinforcing this learning, that being our sense of 

hearing, through the power of music and song! We have found a song that the class enjoys that 

describes and explains each of the senses in a catchy, musical way. After this (as pictured here) 

they were asked to point to the relevent body part that provides the sense spoken about. How 

exciting! 

 



 

 



The Glens 

 

This week, our Glen Nevis learners had a fantastic time exploring the sights, sounds, and 

textures of farm life! We explored the important jobs farmers do like feeding animals and 

growing our food by getting hands-on with materials found in farm environments. From soft 

straw to squishy mud-like soil and raw vegtables, learners used gestures to choose their 

favourite textures. Together, they used these natural materials to create a beautiful 

collaborative art piece, celebrating their discoveries in a fun and creative way.  



 

 



 

 



KS4 

 

This week the learners in Iona class have been learning about laundry and laundry safety in 

Home economics. 

As an introduction we sorted laundry into categories such as towels and dish cloths. We then 

hung some wet laundry out to dry, building on those fine motor skills by squeezing and 

manipulating the pegs.  



 

 



 



The Highlands 

 



 



 

 



This week in the Highlands we have enjoyed walking to the local shop, as part of healthy eating 

and road safety. Everyone took their items to the till, paid for them, and placed them in a bag to 

bring back to school. Staff supported students to find fruit in the shop and to stop at the road 

and check for cars. We really enjoyed getting out into the community and exploring all different 

fruits in the shop and learning road safety.  



 Therapy Input 



 



A big shout out to Zaid in Hoy today!!! After some time away from his standing frame, we made 

a big leap forward and got a plan together to begin accessing the frame again. With new parts 

fitted, its considerably more comfortable for Zaid and he stood up with no hesitation.        

 



 

Makaton - Sign of the Week 

 

https://youtu.be/z0-h-aAaTU4


Broomfield Open Day 

 

Hubbub Theatre Company - Free Workshops! 

 



 



 



 

School Uniform Orders 

We are excited to announce we have added an additional uniform provider for St Andrew's 

Academy - Uniform Direct. This is to allow a wider range of uniform and sizes available for our 

students.  

We are still using MyClothing so parents can now purchase uniform either from MyClothing or 

from Uniform Direct. Please note, Uniform Direct will take about 3 weeks to receive our stock 

into their shop and online shop so please check back on their website around the end of July 

for purchasing. 

You can find out more information regarding our uniform by clicking here. 

https://myclothing.com/collections/st-andrews-academy-student-uniform-29215/
https://uniform-direct.com/acatalog/Special_Schools.html
https://www.standrewsacademy.co.uk/families/uniform-information


 



 



 



 



Newsletter & Social Media Feedback – Help Us Improve! 

 

We would love your feedback on our school newsletter and social media. This quick survey asks 

how you stay updated, what content you enjoy most, and how we can make our communication 

more useful for you. Your input will help us share news, celebrate students, and keep you better 

connected! 

Parent / Carer feedback survey questions (Newsletter and social media) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=48aZkktFFECRk1vXiMa8-uT2qcYmXH5LhILjTVyhsiZUNUtXNTBNMEhOME9VUzBHSEY3RFlHUlRQRC4u


Family Hub QR Code and Family Fun Sessions 

 



School Term and Holiday Dates 

 

Contact Us 

St Andrew's Academy 

St Andrew's View 

Breadsall Hilltop 

Derby 

DE21 4EW 

Tel: (01332) 832746 

Email: standrews.admin@sas.set.org 

mailto:standrews.admin@sas.set.org
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